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Capital project updates since December PAC Meeting: 

1. PROS Plan Adopted by Planning Commission and City Council. 
2. Received preliminary plans for the Gallup Bridge project that are under review. 
3. Received 50% complete plans for the Barton/Bandemer Connection project. 
4. Met with Ann Arbor Public Art Commission on opportunities for public art at the 

Gallup Park bridge and Barton/Bandemer Connection. 
5. Bandemer bridges were opened prior to the holidays. 
6. DNR Spark Grant application was submitted for Buhr Park Ice Arena 

improvements. 
7. West Park Bandshell Community Engagement Work Statement is being routed 

for signatures and execution. Project is expected to kick-off in early February. 
8. Finalizing Playground Improvements for Lockett Park – Construction anticipated 

for Summer 2023. 
9. 90% draft for the ADA Transition Plan is currently being reviewed by Staff. 

 
Upcoming capital project work and community engagement: 

1. Anticipate having a public meeting to provide updates on the Barton/Bandemer 
Connection Project.  Likely in February or March. 

2. Anticipate community engagement (likely an online survey) to provide input and 
direction on public art. 

3. Anticipate public meetings in the next couple months on Allmendinger Park and 
Clinton Park playgrounds.   
 

  


